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7 June 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In line with the Government’s current COVID-19 restrictions, organised outdoor events of more 
than 30 people are prohibited. With this in mind, we have organised our annual Sports Day 
event as a ‘closed’ event that will be carried out in bubbles during the school day. 
 
As much as we would like to have you all in school celebrating these events with us, this 
cannot be the case this year.  
 
Our Sports Day will be taking place on two separate days so that we can organise our year 
groups accordingly and ensure that children remain in their bubbles.  
 
The dates for our Sports Days are as follows: 

• Year 3 and 4 Sports Day: Wednesday 9th June (Rain Day: Thursday 10th June) 

• Year 5 and 6 Sports Day: Wednesday 16th June (Rain Day: Friday 18th June) 
 
Please could you ensure that your children come to school wearing their PE kits on the day of 
their Sports Day. Could you also ensure that your children bring the following: 

• Water Bottle 

• Sun Cream (to be placed inside their lunch boxes or in a clear, sealed and named bag) 

• Sun Hat (named) 
 
Kind Regards,  

 
Miss Emily Emrick 
Head of School  
Old Catton Junior School 
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